


2016 ORANGE SHIRT CAMPAIGN

LOGO DESIGN COMPETITION

EVERY CHILD MATTERS!

The Society for Safe and Caring Schools & Communities is holding a province–wide contest for students to design 
a logo for this year’s Orange Shirt Campaign!

•

OVERVIEW
Orange Shirt Day, taking place on September 30, 2016, 
is a legacy of the St. Joseph Mission (SJM) residential 
school commemoration event held in Williams Lake, 
BC, Canada, in the spring of 2013. It grew 
out of former student Phyllis’s account 
of having her shiny new orange shirt 
taken away on her first day of 
school at the Mission, and it
has become an opportunity to 
keep the discussion on all aspects of 
residential schools happening annually.

CONTEST RULES
• Contest is open to all Alberta students grades K–12

• Submissions by individual students as well as
   classes will be accepted

• Designs must be original artwork

• Entries must be submitted by Friday, June 10, 2016

The winning submission will be the official logo of the 
Alberta Orange Shirt Campaign and will be featured 
prominently on t–shirts and print materials for the 
campaign. The winner will also be invited to the Alberta 
Legislature on September 29th, where they will be 
presented with a framed copy of their artwork. All 
designs submitted will be featured at the Alberta 
Legislature. 

KEEP IN MIND
• The logo will appear on official orange t–shirts and
   print materials, as well as online

• The logo must be able to scale in size for smaller
   formats

• The official title for the Orange Shirt Campaign is:
   Every Child Matters. You are welcome to include that
   text in your design, but it is not mandatory 

SUBMISSION GUIDELINES
Send by mail to:
Safe and Caring Schools & Communities
Room 226, 11010–142 Street NW
Edmonton, AB T5N 2R1 

OR, send by email to: 
lmaceachern@safeandcaring.ca

SUBMISSION DEADLINE
Friday, June 10, 2016

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Visit our website:
www.safeandcaring.ca/orangeshirtday2016

OR, contact: Leslie MacEachern, Safe and Caring 
Schools & Communities at 780.822.1500 or 
lmaceachern@safeandcaring.ca


